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From: Lucille Henry
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: Paula Macchello
Subject: File No. 230948 Commemorative street name “Panos Place”
Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 5:10:12 PM

 

You cannot walk by the Corbin Place without being drawn to the magic of the garden
that Panagiotis Koutsoyannis has labored in creating for the delight of all the
neighbors and people walking on Corbett Avenue.
I fully support the Resolution adding the commemorative street name “PAnos Place”
to Corbin Place between the 100 and 200 block of Corbett Avenue.  
I reside at 181A Corbett Avenue, San Francisco and I benefit from the love, care, and
gardening genius of PAnos. We get to mark the passing of seasons and holidays.
Children are invited to “find surprises” amongst the sculpture and whimsy that PAnos
creates in the open spaces. 
It is terrific that a neighbor thought to honor all of his volunteer labor and purchases
for the garden by getting this commemorative designation made for “PAnos Place”
Let’s do this! 
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From: Paula Macchello
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: File No. 230948 adding to st. name "Panos Place"
Date: Friday, November 24, 2023 5:23:24 PM

 

Angela Cavillo, Clerk of the Board
City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Rm 244
San Francisco CA 94102

To the Board Of Supervisors:

I have lived on Corbett Ave. within view of the Corbin stairs since 1990.  I have had the pleasure of watching the
transformation of this space over the years through the care and hard work of Panagiotis Koutsoyannis.  He has
spent countless hours beautifying the garden he has planted and cultivated.  His continually changing themes, and
decorations delight all of us who walk by.  This level of commitment and community contribution is rare.  I heartily
support recognizing him by adding the commemorative street name.

Paula Macchello
181 Corbett Ave.

-- 

"Be not dismayed by these terrible times.  You possess power, great power.  Our problem is to
harness and hitch it up for action on the broadest, daring, and most gigantic scale."
A. Phillip Randolph
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From: teddytei
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Letter In Support of Changing Corbin Pl to Panos Place
Date: Friday, November 24, 2023 1:06:53 PM
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Angela Cavillo, Clerk of the Board
City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Rm 244
San Francisco CA 94102

To the Board Of Supervisors. As residents very close to the Corbin Pl stairs, I heartily endorse changing the name to
"Panos Place”.

Theodore and Marcia Teipel
4373 17th St
San Francisco CA 94114
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